DC4: Notice of change in meeting venue of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020
On 18 May 2020, DIC No.4 JSC announced Notice No. 103/ TB. DIC4 – PKH of change in meeting venue of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 as follows:
· Old meeting venue: Meeting hall of DIC Star Hotel – No 169 Thuy Van, Ward 08, Vung Tau City, Ba Ria – Vung Tau Province
· New meeting venue: Da Nang meeting hall, Pullman Vung Tau Hotel – No 15 Thi Sach, Thang Tam Ward, Vung Tau City, Ba Ria – Vung Tau Province
Reason: DIC Star Hotel announced that could not organize the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of the Company at the meeting hall on 30 May 2020 due to majeure reason. Therefore, the Company changed the venue to organizes the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020.
